
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                    

       

                             

 

 

   

   

     

   

 

  

  

  

 

   

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
March 8, 2021 

Shooting and Attempted Murder 

Adams County, Colo. (March 8, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a shooting and attempted murder. 

On March 5th, 2021 at approximately 8:44 PM, deputies responded to the area of 76th Avenue and 

Pecos Street for a report of a motor vehicle accident and two persons with gunshot wounds. Upon 

arrival, deputies observed a red Nissan Sentra that had apparently struck a utility pole. Further, an adult 

male was outside the vehicle on the pavement with gunshot wounds to the chest and abdomen. An 

adult female was located in the driver’s seat with an apparent gunshot wound in the hip area. The 

victims were transported by EMS to Denver Health for treatment of life-threatening injuries. The ACSO 

Laboratory and Crime Scene Team responded to the location to process the scene. Detectives 

responded to the scene and continue to interview witnesses, victims, and others. Detectives believe the 

shooting occurred in an area close to the scene of the crash. This investigation is preliminary and 

ongoing. 

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the ACSO Detective Division (303) 288-1535 or 

Metro Denver Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. Callers can remain 

anonymous. 

--END— 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXj05gcLi3AnTaa2uu3dahEnqcIgSkEdsV0rsRbWJfaY5S5XE7LEeoHgZQ4V1Xsrlyu01lLm6uYrBY50DOuxoty4Ud2bqpTQQVBStdrsIS5pfnenuaVOH2KTxB-mxppgxT7-OxZnUt3YXz-2Fv664B9&__tn__=kK-R
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